
Subject: Year 3 and 4 Football Tournament POSTPONED 
 
Dear all, 
 
Tomorrow’s football for the Year 3 and 4 boys has been postponed due to the forecasted weather 
conditions. 
 
It will now take place next Thursday (15th February) with the same details applying. 
 
Please keep hold of the kit supplied and please return after the half-term holidays. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mr Shaw 
 


